Dec.21,1977
Dear Charlie:

Thpuptcturdﬁ}of the andirons came out very
dark and I am wondering if you can see enough to appraise
them, Actually, they look almost identical to the other
1lion head andirons you appraised except for the base where
the figures look like dragons with wings.

Mr. Vander Poel is avnxious to have this attended
to as quickly as possible,

I am also enclosing two snapshots of two chairs
which have been given up. The donor didn't have them
appraised. Would you be willing to give her a letter
or me so she can include them in her income tax,

Hope you and Sally will have a swell Christmas.

Sincerely yours,



